29™ April 2018

Mr Obote Hope

Planning Officer
Development Management
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

Application number: 2018/1875/P - 89 Hillway

Dear Mr. Hope,

I wish to object to the above renewed planning application, which inter alia
seeks to build over the existing garage.

I believe that this has been turned down once before. A renewed application
under a different name, with a different wording and slightly altered features
does not change the fact that it would be undesirable as it exacerbates the
terracing effect on Hillway. This kind of build-over has not been allowed on
Hillway for decades.




